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DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING
COUNTY OF MAUI
ONE MAIN PLAZA

2200 MAIN STREET, SUITE 315
WAILUKU, MAUI,  AWAII 96793

March 30, 2020

Mr. Robert Stoner
S and F Land Company, Inc,
Post Office Box 2359
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804

Dear Mr. Stoner:

SUBJECT: FILING OF THE ANNUAL REPORT FOR LUC DOCKET
NO. A96-717: C. EARL STONER, JR., ON BEHALF OF
S & F LAND COMPANY, INC. (A 96-717)

The Department of Planning has reviewed the attached report entitled  General Progress
and Specific Conditions of Conditions of Docket #A96-717  (Annual Compliance Report), dated
February 27, 2020.

In response to Condition 13, the 2015 Annual Compliance Report reads:

Petitioner is working with State Civil Defense and County Civil Defense
Agencies to implement necessary civil defence [sic] measures. Full
implementation should be completed by 2016 per petioners [sic] agreement with
State Civil Defense.

According to the current Annual Report, this condition has not been fulfilled.

May I please request a copy of the proposal transmitted to the State of Hawaii and
County of Maui Emergency Management Agencies (formerly called Civil Defense Agencies), as
noted in the Annual Report? May I further request a status of the placement and location of the
proposed civil defense warning siren and when completion of the project is expected?
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Thank you for the opportunity to comment. Should additional clarification be required,
please contact Staff Planner Kimberley Willenbrink by email at
kimberley.willenbrink@mauicounty.gov or by telephone at (808) 270-5570.

xc: Clayton I. Yoshida, AICP, Planning Program Administrator (PDF)
Kimberley C. Willenbrink, Staff Planner (PDF)
State Office of Planning
Hawaii Emergency Management Agency
Daniel Orodenker, State Land Use Commission
Project File
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Sincerely,

CLAYTON YOSHIDA, AICP
Planning Program Administrator

for MICHELE MCCLEAN
Planning Director


